
David Moorse 
15 Rushclose 
Shanklin
Isle of Wight 
PO37 7NW

18 May 2020 

BS8855

Dear Mr Moorse,

Thank you for contacting me about oil drilling and exploration on the Island. 

Having campaigned for the Island to be allocated national park status in recognition of both 

its beauty and ecological significance, I am opposed to oil drilling and exploration anywhere 

on the Island.

I will continue to monitor this issue closely and oppose any oil drilling or exploration on our 

Island.

Yours sincerely,

Robert Seely MP

House of Commons
London SW1A 0AA 

Telephone 020 7219 1840 
bob.seely.mp@parliament.uk 

Robert Seely MBE MP
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